## **Pine Grove Cemetery District**

Tel. #-(530) 336-6551 P.O. Box 311, 44631 HWY 299E, McArthur, CA 96056 pgcemetery@frontier.com

February 12, 2018

Dear Shasta County Board of Supervisors,

Debbie Dennis would like to become a Pine Grove Cemetery District Board member and replace the position vacated by Jerry Dunckel. She has met the following qualifications to become a board member:

1. Expressing interest in serving on our board

2. A voting citizen within our District

3. Residing within the District boundaries.

We look forward to her service on the Pine Grove Cemetery District Board.

Sincerely, Helly Shuler

Kelly Shuler

Pine Grove Cemetery District Manager